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Enfield Music Service (EMS) lessons starting Spring 2022

Dear Parents,

Enfield Music Service (EMS) are now taking new subscriptions for instrument lessons in school
starting in January 2022. If you wish your child to start individual or paired/group lessons, please
either continue to pay via the website or create a new account.

There will be 9 lessons in the spring term beginning the week commencing 10th January.

We currently have piano, keyboard, violin, guitar, ukulele, drums, woodwind (including recorder) and
brass tutors delivering weekly lessons. There is also a flute which has been donated to school for
anyone who would like to learn. It is recommended from year 4 up. Please email the office to ask me
about this.

The deadline for booking lessons starting in January 2022 is Sunday 5 December. Please use the
following website where you will find all the prices by clicking on store. If you don’t yet have an
account see below.

https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicstore

New customers will need to create a new account on their first visit to the Music Store by clicking on
the “New Customer” link at the top right hand corner of the screen.  Further information and
guidance can be found in the FAQs: https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicservice/faqs.
If you already have an account you can easily book lessons this way. There is also information in the
store about Saturday ensembles and instrument hire should you be interested.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Hagen
Music Coordinator

https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicstore
https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicservice/faqs

